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LETTER TO THE MEDIA 
OCTOBER 7, 2024 

Dear Monroe County Media, 

 

The coverage you provide informs voters and helps ensure transparency and accountability in the electoral 
process. We recognize your hard work, dedication, and professionalism, and we thank for your contributions 
to our democracy.  

 

Please be reminded about the NYS law and Board of Elections policies that govern media activities at polling 
locations. We ask for your cooperation to ensure election integrity and the privacy of all voters. Please review 
the information below and the Media Poll Site Policy attached. If you have any questions please do not hesi-
tate to reach out. 

 

YOU MUST obtain prior approval before going to film in any of these locations. Please reach out to us via 
email or phone to obtain approval. Remember only once the site is open to the public will you be allowed 
inside. In addition, once the polls have closed, no one new will be allowed in. 

 

The approved Election Day sites to film in on Election Day, November 5 are: 

East High School 1801 E Main St, Rochester, NY 14609 

Gates Town Hall 1605 Buffalo Rd, Rochester, NY 14624 

 

The approved Early Voting sites to film in from October 26 – November 3 are: 

Empire State University - 680 Westfall Rd, Rochester, NY 14620 

Monroe County Office Building - 39 W. Main St, Rochester, NY 14612 

 

We hope that all media outlets and reporters will respect these rules and guidelines and contribute to a fair 
and peaceful election process in Monroe County. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesi-
tate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

Monroe County Board of Elections 

mailto:mcboe@monroecounty.gov

